



CARE CORNER ORPHANAGE

152, Moo 12, Ban Don Ton, Tambon Yuwa, A. Sanpatong, Chiangmai 50120, Thailand. December 2012

Wishing Everyone A Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year!

End of the year is the best time to count our blessings one by one for the year 2012.

At CCO, we want to thank the Lord for:

- Two staff members who got married this year.
- Two former children of CCO got married this year.
- Opening of a new students' hostel in Chamthong town, Chiangmai Province. It's a hostel for underprivileged children who come from mountain villages where there are no school.
- Five schools visited and stayed at CCO. The students were well prepared to work on mural paintings, wall painting, teaching English, vegetable farming. Most of them had very good interaction with CCO's children. They

- came well prepared with various type of games played with CCO's children, etc.
- Five Churches came to minister the Word of God that really touched and transformed the lives of children and staff members.
- Many small organized groups from Hong Kong, Singapore, Malaysia, Australia, USA & Europe came to bless CCO's children with all kinds of



Saeree is one of the most cheerful orphans at CCO

- material needs and gifts.
- More than a dozen individuals and families came to live at CCO just to spend time with the children.
- Some former children of CCO visited and gave a big feast to all the children at CCO.
- Seven new children came to live in CCO, and fifteen children who were old enough left CCO for various reasons. Some children were transferred to another school, some went to work and some went home to be with their family members.
- All in all, we thank God that He has really provided all our needs from small to big and big to small.



By Ricky Tan